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I strongly oppose any legislative or regulatory changes that would erode oil spill prevention and
response standards or increase the risk of a catastrophic spill. We can not be complacent simply
because there has not been another "Valdez oil spill".I support the continuation of the strong
regulations that are currently in place.


